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I AM NEUTRAL ON [HB 4005]. 

 

From my understanding of [HB 4005]... 

 

[HB 4005] prohibits a [CE] from being considered an employee of a [PEO]. 

 

[HB 4005] will compel the [CE] to have its' own [BIN] instead of being aggregated into 

the [BIN] of the [PEO] thereby creating multiple different [BINs] identifying  revenues 

generated by the [CEs]. 

 

[HB 4005] serves to analytically determine tax rates for individual [CEs] versus the 

'aggregated revenue tax rates' for [PEOs] for the purposes of funding [UIs], paid 

medical and family leave programs. 

 

[HB 4005] dramatically changes the relationship between [PEOs] and [CEs].  

 

[HB 4005] will "upset the apple-cart." There will be legitimate complaints and serious 

sufferings. 

 

It appears, medical and family leave programs are under-capitalized requiring 

additional revenues to maintain solvency. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


